
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary
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GREEN TO RED LID 
CHANGEOVER – WASTE BIN
To support the roll out of the 

new Food Organics and Garden 

Organics (FOGO) kerbside 

service, many properties will 

have their all-green general 

waste bin lids changed to have a 

red lid.  

From Monday, May 15, a 

contractor and their team will 

spend two weeks following the 

kerbside general waste truck on 

their routes, changing lids and 

pins on the old green general 

waste bins, to red lids.

Residents do not need to do 

anything. Just simply have your 

bin out on the kerbside as normal 

for collection.

Old lids that are collected as 

part of the changeover will be 

recycled. 

If part of your bin is broken and 

requires a repair, please contact 

Customer Service, and our Waste 

Operations team will organise a 

repair or replacement part.

For further information or to 

log a repair of your bin, please 

contact Customer Service 

(03) 5755 0555 or 

info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au

POP UPS – COMMUNITY 
CLIMATE ACTION ROADMAP
As part of the Climate 

Emergency declaration, we 

have committed resources 

to developing a roadmap for 

Community Climate Action. 

The objective of the roadmap is 

to inform the future development 

of a Community Climate 

Action Plan, which will support 

the community to reduce 

its emissions and adapt to a 

changing climate.

Come down and chat all things 

Community Climate Action at a 

pop up near you!

•	Saturday, May 27 | Myrtleford 

Farmers Market | 8.30am – 

12.30pm

ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING
The next Ordinary Council Meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, May 
30, 2023 at the Bright Council 
Chambers from 5pm.
The meeting will be live-streamed. 
Community members are invited 
to attend in person or view online.
The agenda will be available on the 
Friday prior to the Council meeting 
on Council’s website https://www.
alpineshire.vic.gov.au/council-
meetings-2023
Please submit any questions on 
notice in writing to  
info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au by 5pm 
on Monday, May 29, 2023.
Contact Council on 5755 0555 for 
more information.

SURVEY – COMMUNITY CLIMATE 
ACTION ROADMAP 
Everyone in the 
Alpine Shire has 
a role to play in 
reducing carbon 
emissions and 
helping to 
ensure the local 
community can 
adapt to the impacts of a changing 
climate. 
Sharing your thoughts through this 
survey will help to: 
> Identify climate action 
opportunity areas and community 
priorities 
> Identify challenges and 
opportunities for community 
action 
The survey will take about 10-15 
minutes to complete. 
Have your say on how we better 
prepare our Alpine communities 
for a climate conscious future. Take 
the survey by scanning the QR 
code.
To read more about the Climate 
Emergency declaration and our 
corporate Climate Action Plan, visit 
alpineshire.vic.gov.au
This project is jointly funded by 
the Victorian and Commonwealth 
Government’s under the 
Commonwealth-State Disaster 
Recovery Funding Arrangements 
(DRFA).
•	Survey closes 5pm Friday, June 

16, 2023.


